
Summer 2021

Dear Family,

Hello! My name is Ms. Bellina and I will be your

child’s LLD teacher for the upcoming 2020-2021 school

year at Nellie K. Parker School. I’ve had the pleasure

of teaching in Hackensack for 23 years! Where does

the time go? I am truly excited to have the opportunity

to touch young minds and instill a desire to learn. Please

continue to read books to your child, practice letters,

sounds, and numbers. September will be here before

you know it! I am looking forward to a fabulous year

ahead! Enjoy the rest of your summer!

See you soon,

Ms. Bellina


